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* Jess Mayo announced as Green candidate

* Greens the only party to challenge Labour after record election results

* Jess Mayo: “I will make sure Gorton is not overlooked or left behind”

* Caroline Lucas MP: “Gorton can make history by going Green in this
election”

The Green Party has announced Jess Mayo as its candidate for the Gorton by-
election.

Mayo will take on Labour for the seat in a bid to make history and become the
first Green MP for Gorton, where the Greens finished second in the last local
and General elections.

Caroline Lucas, co-leader of the Green Party, announced Mayo’s candidacy at
an event at Trinity House Community Resource Centre today, followed by a
visit to Shahjalal Mosque and Islamic Centre.

The Green Party came 2nd in Gorton at the last election receiving 4,108
votes, with the Tories in third, followed by UKIP in fourth and the Lib Dems
in fifth [1].

Mayo, a 36-year-old entrepreneur and mum-of-two, hopes to build on the record
result from 2015 with a campaign targeting voters who value Britain’s place
in Europe, and those who feeling let down by a Labour Party in disarray and
the Lib Dems who are struggling to regain the public’s trust.

Jess Mayo said:

“The Greens are the only party to challenge Labour in Gorton and it’s a
privilege to stand in this by-election and give voters a real alternative.
The Green Party has already brought about real change for this community by
pushing the council to protect us from flooding and make our roads safer –
imagine what we could do with a Green MP fighting Gorton’s corner.
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“The Green Party will tackle the housing crisis which is leaving people
across Manchester on the streets and in poverty, by pushing for better social
housing and a renters’ charter to improve standards in the private sector.
But it won’t stop there, and in coming weeks I look forward to campaigning
for a better future for Gorton in which it’s not overlooked or left behind.”

Caroline Lucas MP, Green co-leader, said:

“Gorton can make history by going Green in this election. The Tories are
slashing public services. Labour are failing to stand up against an extreme
Brexit and the Lib Dems are still struggling to regain the public’s trust.
The Green Party offers something different – an MP standing up for the people
of Gorton, not engaging in the squabbling of the other parties.

“Voting Green in Gorton means electing an MP who opposes a dangerous Brexit,
fights for your local schools and hospitals and stands up to the Government.”

Notes:

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/politics/constituencies/E14000808#constituency1.
_result_headline
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